Hilti pricing effective November 1st, 20XX
Waterfall, October 23, 20XX
Dear Customer,

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued business and support so far.

Please be advised that XYZ will implement a price increase, effective November 1st, 2017. We have left our overall pricing unchanged at 2016 levels and below up to this point – our last increase was 18 months ago – however, we are unfortunately not able to continue absorbing the negative effects in our business. There are 3 main cost drivers that have impacted this decision:

1. Rand exchange rate – last June, we informed you about the updated Euro Base rate at R15,37 to the Euro. We explained that we would adjust pricing only if the Rand went outside of the +/-5% bandwidth. With an average rate of just over R16 and a 6-month forward rate of R16,70 this is now the case; with this increase the Euro Base rate will be revised to R16,70. This will be reassessed again in May 2018 in our standard 6-month cycle.

2. Inflationary effects – for the last 18 months this has maintained at a level around 6%.

3. Steel and other raw material price increase – steel is one of the major raw materials we use, please find below a graph indicating steel cost development.
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As always, we have endeavored to keep this increase to a minimum and looked at our internal productivity and processes to limit this to an effective increase of 10% on average.

We appreciate your understanding and look forward to servicing you even better for the remainder of 20XX and into 20XX, by providing quality value added solutions to your business. Please contact your Account Manager to further discuss this increase and how it affects the product lines you purchase.

Yours sincerely,

Name


Name
Managing Director



Marketing Director

